
School Council Happenings 
Thank you to everyone who 
attended our January 31st, 
2018 meeting. 
CORRESPONDENCE AND  
REPORTS 
Treasurer’s Report— No 
Report  
Hunger Busters Team— The 
last luncheons were a success, 
thank you to the volunteers 
that helped to serve the 
meals!   
Trustee’s Report—Kelly Lowry 
is back again in her new role 
representing Ward 5.  She is 
determined to be a strong 
advocate for our schools and 
students and promoting 
community partnerships. 
New Business  
1. Family Literacy Project—

”Rebel Glory”- This is going 
extremely well!  We thank 
our sponsors-ÉLUES 
School Council, Lacombe 
Ford, Platinum Insurance, 
Lacombe FCSS, the City of 
Lacombe and Royal 
Canadian Legion.   

2. Joint School Council 
Meeting—On March 6th 
the Lacombe School 
Councils will have a joint 
meeting at the Lacombe 
Composite High School.  
The meeting will focus on 
“Drug Culture”, featuring 
Constable Jeff Hewitt.  
Start time is 6:45 p.m.                            

3. Outdoor School Keeping 
costs down—Motion:  
Veronica moved that 
School Council pay for the 
busing and a portion of 
student / parents fees for 
outdoor school (total 
$2800).  Seconded, 
Carried.   

4. Promoting Healthy 
Communities Bingo—
Council would like to 
promote community 
connections by having a 
school-wide family 
challenge to promote 
community kindness and 
interaction.  Students will 
bring home a challenge 
card for their families to 
work on completing.  Those 
that complete a set 
number of tasks will have 
their family name put in a 
draw for some great 
prizes.  Look forward to 
this fun event in April!! 
Veronica moved that we 
purchase $300 in prizes to 
support the community 
kindness challenge.  
Seconded, Carried. 

5. Track and Field Ribbons-
Motion: Michelle moved to 
support the purchase of 
ribbons ($750). Seconded, 
Carried. 

6. Wolf Creek Budget 
Concerns: Letter from 
Superintendent Jayson 

Lovell.  Information was 
provided by Mr. Lovell to 
help in gaining 
understanding of Wolf 
Creek’s current budget 
picture heading into the 
back half of this school 
year. The District is 
incredibly dedicated & 
committed to doing what’s 
best for our Wolf Creek 
students.  If you would 
like a copy of the letter, 
please contact our office. 

If you have any 
suggestions, questions or 
concerns regarding the 
above School Council 

Happenings or if you have 
any items you would like 

included on future agendas, 
please contact the  

Principal, Sonja Dykslag,     
at 782-7410. 

 

Next Meeting:   

Joint School Council        
Meeting March 6, 2018         

@ 6:45 pm 
All schools in Lacombe will 

gather at École 
Secondaire Lacombe 

Composite High School.  
The evening will begin with 

a presentation by Cst. 
Jeff Hewitt on “Drug 

Culture in Lacombe” Hope 
to see all parents there. 


